
  
 

	                                                                                               
26 September 2024 ~ Week 10 

Ball games Carnival – A Huge Success!  

What a fantastic day it was at the Ball Games Carnival last Friday! With 
the sun shining and the heat in full force, the snow cones were a 
definite hit. The tug-o-war brought out fantastic teamwork and the Sub 
Juniors had a blast with all the fun activities at the tabloids. It was 
wonderful to see everyone coming together, enjoying the day and 
making the most of the beautiful weather. A big thank you to our 
amazing parents for your support and congratulations to our winning 
teams in the Junior and Senior divisions!  

  
     
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

26 September Thursday 
Pillowcase Incursion Yr 3-6 

(no cost) 
27 September Friday 
Jump Rope for Heart 
 Gold Coin Donation  

Last day of Term 3 
 

14 October Monday 
First day of Term 4 

    



  
 

Rewards Day Fun!  

Our Fun Rewards Day at the Community Centre was a huge hit! From sunny outdoor activities like frisbee, 
oz-tag and soccer to some cooler, more relaxed options like board games, duplo and dinosaur play, 
there was something for everyone to enjoy. Lunch was a treat with hot dogs and ice blocks, and we 
finished the day with a movie screening of ‘Back to the Outback’ in the Blue Room, complete with 
popcorn. A huge congratulations to our wonderful students for their amazing behaviour this term! 

  
 
  
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 

 
From the Principal’s desk 
 
Congratulations everyone on a fantastic day at the Ball Games carnival last Friday. I was so proud of the 
way we all worked together as a team – for the ball games and in the canteen. The students have 
practised so hard for the past 3 weeks so it was a nice reward to win the Junior and Senior divisions; but 
what was more heartwarming was seeing students moving outside their comfort zones to be ‘team 
players’. Parents, once again we are so thankful for your generosity – of time and donations. The 
feedback about the food and service was highly complimentary; especially the cheeseburgers (I can 
vouch for them!). You never cease to amaze me the way you always pull together for the benefit of our 
wonderful school. You are true role models, showing your children how we work together for the 
betterment of everyone. “Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much.” 
 
Yesterday was our Rewards Day. The students had a lovely relaxing time at the Community Centre playing 
and talking with their friends. Wednesday was a day well earned by the students; Term 3 is always a long 
term with residual illness from winter, as well as spring allergies. Nature – the gift that keeps giving! 
 
As Ms Crocker is on Leave for the week, canteen tomorrow will need to be a CASH ONLY day. Sorry if this 
causes you any inconvenience. Jumpin’ Jody won’t be jumping on Friday, so Louise, it seems like you win 
– as long as you turn up to complete at least 1 skip!! 

It was wonderful to see our Year 3 & 4 students 
presenting their Dragon Eye artwork and sizzling 
starts at our Week 10 Parent Celebration Assembly. 
We also enjoyed the "Term 3; It's a Wrap" film. We 
look forward to continuing this next year and seeing 
more of our families join us in Week 10 on Monday of 
Terms 1, 2 and 3. 

Vicki Roach 
Principal 
 

 



  
 

 

 
Friday 27 September ~ Regular Menu ~ Chrissy and 
Belinda on canteen and cakes  
Sorry: NO lollies or dim sims tomorrow.                       

 
If you are helping with canteen service, please ensure you are wearing enclosed shoes and your 
hair is pulled back.  Food hygiene and handling is of the utmost importance. Gloves and aprons 
are supplied by the school. 
 
 

 

Jump Rope for Heart 2024  
 
 

Tomorrow is our Jump Off Day. Students can still log their skipping minutes online and check out 
some new tricks. We will be starting our Jump Off activities at school at 11:30; with the whole school 
Jump Off to be held across the road from the school at the park from 12:40. Everyone is welcome! 
 
Parents, it’s not just the children who can earn prizes. JRFH also has some goodies for parents and 
guardians to win. For every $40 raised by a child, that parent goes in the draw to win a $300 VISA 
Gift Card (T&Cs apply). 
 
Register your child online so they can receive the full benefits of the program. Participate in online 
fundraising by simply heading to www.jumprope.org.au/parents and clicking on ‘REGISTER’. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has already donated. For those who would like to, 
you can check out the school donation page at:  
www.jumprope.org.au/fundraisers/chillingham-public-school 
 

 
Keep up the great work everyone!! 

 
Students may wear sun safe sporty mufti on the Jump Off Day. 

 

 



  
 

 
Chillingham Public School would like to give a massive shout out 
to the following local businesses who generously donated to, or 
assisted with our Ball Games Carnival. 
 
Tweed Valley IGA ~ Murwillumbah  
Raes Hotel ~ Byron Bay 
Coles Supermarket ~ Murwillumbah 
Murwillumbah Vulcans AFL Club 
Harding’s Earthmoving ~ Uki 
Pedders Suspension & Brakes ~ Murwillumbah 
 
Thank you to all our amazing families who baked, donated items 
for the canteen or gave up some of their precious time to help in 
the canteen on the Ball Games day.   
We appreciate your generosity.  
We truly are a small school with a big heart.  
 

 
 



  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Murwillumbah 


